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I	support	a	realistic	feed-in	tariff	for	roof	top	solar	power	generating.	I	have	been	
a	solar	energy	supporter	for	7	years	with	installations	at	home	and	on	family	
owned	workshop.	
This	is	making	a	vital	contribution	to	reducing	greenhouse	gas	emissions	and	
needs	recognition	thru'	the	encouraging	effect	of	realistic	tariffs-which	will	
surely	encourage	more	investment.	
	
john	chapman		
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